
  

Proudly sponsored by Electra owns and operates the electricity network throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.  
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we deliver an annual electricity sales discount to all 
consumers connected to our network.

For further information:  www.electra.co.nz  www.electratrust.co.nz

Part of

 

Be Prepared DO call Electra 0800 567 876 (0800 LOSTPOWER) 
to report a power cut
DO use your gas BBQ or camp stove for cooking
DO disconnect sensitive appliances at the wall
DO keep torch and batteries handy at all times
DON’T use candles as they may cause fires
DON’T go near broken power lines!

Knowing what to do, and having what 
you need available, in a power cut will 
keep you safe and more comfortable

Kapiti Community 
Patrol (KCP)  is a 
volunteer organisation 
helping to make a safer 
community.
Described as the extra “eyes and 
ears” for the police, KCP volunteers 
cover Paekakariki to Otaihanga 
including Paraparaumu and Raumati.

Volunteer duties are varied and 
can include day and evening patrols 
of four hours duration, working in 
pairs in the branded Community 
Patrol vehicle.  Driving around they 
observe, record and report matters 
of concern directly to police.  KCP 
volunteers have also assisted local 
Police in missing person searches.

The KCP are involved in a “Safer 
Plates” promotion.  Car registration 
plates can be stolen to put on other 
vehicles used for illegal and criminal 
activities.  In an ongoing initiative, 

KEEPING 
KAPITI 
SAFE

KCP have replaced standard screws with 
tamper proof screws on more than 200 
vehicles.

As a registered charity KCP exists on 
volunteers who donate their time and 
from funding donated by local businesses, 
the Paraparaumu Raumati Community 
Board and the Lions Club of Kapiti.

Kapiti Community Patrol are are always looking for 
funding opportunities and also new volunteers.  
If you would like to know more about KCP 
or, if you are 18 years or older and would to 
be considered to join our patrol team or in 
an admininstrative role please:

email commpatkapiti@gmail.com or  
visit www.cpnz.org.nz

Constable Andi Noble with Patroler Helen Cook


